From: Kevin Smith

Sent: 10 November 2022 12:13

To: Jenman, Rebecca <Rebecca.Jenman@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Wightwick

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I’'m all for the new anaerobic digester at whitick | think it's a good idea and will provide 6000
homes with gas and lots of other benefits will come out from this plant Sent from my iPhone



